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Comments:  I believe that the Forest Service's decision to open some areas of the Rattlesnake region to the

"most permissive use" would irreparably harm the value the Rattlesnake has to our community. I urge you to

instead continue the Lolo National Forest's current management status for the region, and prevent any

amendments to designate the Rattlesnake's boundaries for the "most permissive use". 


